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 Kieran Somers, 

Executive Officer, An Bord Pleanála, 

64 Marlborough Street,     23rd December 2019 

Dublin 1 

D01 V902. 

  Ref. 1639/LTR/014 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

Re: Dublin Mountains Visitor Centre and all associated works in the Townlands of 

Mountpelier, Killakee and Jamestown in South Dublin, reference: 06S.JA0040. 
 

 

Dear Sir,  

 

 

On behalf of South Dublin County Council, please find enclosed response to your letter 

of 6th February 2019, requesting further information in relation to the effects on the 

environment of the above proposed development. 

 

Please find enclosed: 

— 3 copies of Cunnane Stratton Reynolds Ltd. (Planning Consultants) cover letter 

— 3 copies of Natura Impact Statement (NIS) 

— 3 copies of Updated EIAR 

— 3 copies of the Operational Management and Monitoring Commitments  

compiled from the Updated EIAR and NIS.  This updates the document 

previously submitted to the oral hearing. 

— Flash Drive containing soft copy of all the above. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

________________  

Paul Keogh FRIAI 

 


